
:
'

,

Westinghouse Energy Systems 82 355

Electric Corporation Pmsbwgh Pennsykania 15230 0355
;

ET-NRC-93-3813
ET-NSASD-LEH-93-18

February 23, 1993
!

|
.

Document Control Desk
'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. R. C. Jones, Jr., Chief, Reactor Systems Branch,
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Subject: Response to Request for Additional Information
on WCAP-10924, Volume 2, Revision 2, Addendum 3

Dear Mr. Jones:

Attached are the responses to questions on Addendum 3 of WCAP-
10924, Volume 2, Rev. 2, which you requested in your letter of
December 10, 1992. If you have any questions on the material,-
please contact Dr. L. E. Hochreiter, (412)-374-5158.

Very truly yours,

. J. L b/ e Manager/
f,o

Nuclear Safety and Regulatory Activities i
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